
 

SPEAK UP        
LIVE SAFELY  

www.disabilitysafeweek.org.au 
   

 

 

SAFE IN SCHOOL 
 
Monday 11th September 2017 | 10AM – 12.00PM | 
 
Presentation for parents and family members by Alan Jago from  
SSEND (School of Special Education Needs – Disability)  
Department of Education Western Australia 
 

• What is being done in schools to provide a safe place for 
students 

• The role of SSEND in supporting schools 

• The new child protection policy and protective behaviours   
 

Venue:  Conference Room, City West Lotteries House, 2 Delhi St, West Perth 
Train—City West stop on the Fremantle line (only 20 metres walk) 

Bus—Green Cat (Sutherland Street) or Yellow Cat (Harold Boas Gardens) 

Car—Watertown Shopping Centre (Cash $6 2—3 hrs) or Delhi St (limited bays $4.20/hr) 

 

Come along to this FREE workshop—morning tea provided 
 

To register: https://www.eventbrite.com.au/o/developmental-disability-wa-2046684199 
 

Information: mary.butterworth@ddc.org.au or 9420 7230 (Mon, Tue, Fri) 
 

See other Disability Safe week events at http://ddc.org.au/events-september-2017/ 
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